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As a healthcare provider, working parent and resident of Multnomah county, I fully 

support any action on the part of our legislature to reverse the effects measure 110 

has had on our community. Portland is a shadow of its former self due to the sheer 

number of addicts that have been drawn here by lax drug laws. We, like most families 

we know, avoid many of the activities and areas that we used to enjoy due to no 

longer feeling safe on our own streets and trails. A huge number of our (primarily 

healthcare provider) family friends have already moved away from Portland due to 

the skyrocketing taxes accompanied by a DECREASE in livability. Please take action 

ASAP to save this city.  


